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February 15, 2010

MEMORANDUM

TO: District Board of Trus
FROM: William D La'
SUBJECT:

Item Description:

The following faculty are on annual contract preparing for continuing contract in future
years. They are recommended for annual contract for 2010-2011 :

Name

Abert, Rex

Bentley, Amy
Berryman, Jon
Bethea, Noel
Boykins, Brittney
Brickwedel, Braze
Damelio, Melissa
Durant, Eileen
Fleischmann, Robert
Haggins, Robin
Kupfer, Brian
McDermott, Patrick
Meeks, Lane
Mitchell , Adelaide
Panton, Steve

Patel, Raksha
Rodriguez-Cintron, Maria
Stillwell , Hilary
Wang, Ya Fang

Overview:

Discipline
Mathematics
Accounting and Business
EMS

College Prep English
English

Speech

Nursing

Respiratory Care
Humanities

College Success
Political Science
College Success
Dental

English

Physical Education
College Prep Math
Spanish

English

Mathematics

Division
SM
TPP
HCP
ASP
CH
CH
HCP
HCP
CH
ASP
HSS
ASP
HCP
CH
TPP
ASP
CH
CH
SM

Degree
M.S.
M.S.
B.S.
M.S.
M.S.
M.S.
B.S.
M.S.
M.M.
M.S.
Ph.D.
M.S.
B.S.
M.S.
Ph.D.
B.S.
M.A.
M.S.
M.S.

These faculty have participated in the New Faculty Seminars in the Center For Teaching
Excellence. They have been evaluated by their Deans/Director, who have recommended
them for annual contract . All faculty are maintaining a portfolio of their work on course
assignments, classroom management and procedures , and professional growth . They have
also conducted self-assessments and participated in peer review.



Salient Facts

These recommendations fall within college policy and state rule requiring faculty to complete
3 years of satisfactory service within a five year period before being considered for continuing
contract.

Past Actions:
Annual contracts were approved previously for those completing two or more years.

Future Actions:
Faculty who complete 3 years of satisfactory service will be recommended for continuing
contract.

Funding/Financial Matters:
There are no salary changes associated with this action.

Staff Resource:
Barbara Sloan

Recommended Action:
That the Board approve these faculty for annual contract for the 2010-2011 academic year.



